
 

WHOA PARDNER! 
Come join us for 

The Arc of Katy’s Barn Dance 
Sunday, November 11, 2018 

 

We hope that you will round up your family and friends and come to the barn for a 

boot scootin’ fun time!   

 

Money raised by this event will help with added expenses following our Day 

Program’s move to its new home due to flooding from Hurricane Harvey, and will 

allow us to continue to provide enriching events and activities for teens and adults 

with intellectual and developmental disabilities (I/DD), helping them to live life to 

the fullest. 

 

This event will take place on Sunday, November 11th, at 26855 Westheimer 

Parkway, (take Pin Oak Road from Old Katy).  Admission is $25 a person, or $100 

for a family of 4 or more. 

 

Sponsors are needed to help with the expenses involved in putting on this event. 

All sponsors will have their name printed on a banner displayed at the event and 

also on our website.  The deadline for banners is November 7th. 

 

 
 

http://thearcofkaty.org/programs-events/barn-dance-support-admissions
http://thearcofkaty.org/programs-events/barn-dance-support-admissions

